
Note: Carl and Brenda Ens will be giving a mission update 
during the morning service on February 18th.

Kindergarten Open House at Austin Christian 
Academy , February 23rd  9:00 - 11:00AM. We invite 
students who are 5 years old December 31st, 2018. 
At 11:15AM you are welcome to stay for our regular monthly
chapel. Austin Christian Academy is located on Springbrook 
road (road 64W), 2 1/2 miles North of Austin. Please let us 
know if you are planning to attend. ph.@ 204-637-2303 or e-
mail.. office@austinchristianacademy.ca

Bridal Shower for Alanah Doerksen, bride elect of Patrick 
Sawatzky. Feb. 23 @ 2:00 p.m. at the church.

Men's Discipleship Weekend at Valley View Bible Camp, 
February 22-25, 2018 . Teacher is Russ Wilson, Canada West
Superintendent with the AGC. For more details see poster or 
contact the camp 204 685 2999.

Promise Keepers Conference in Winnipeg, March 9-10. See
poster on bulletin board.

                                               Sunday – Feb.4 ,2018
Worship Leader – Gary
Song Leading – Carsyn

Pianist – Claudette
Organist - Josh

Offertory – Brianna
Offering – Local

Sound – Dan
Music Ministry – 

Speaker – Pastor Myron
Computer – Roxie

Greeters – Matt & Beth Beutler

“WE PURPOSE TO BE A SPIRIT LED COMMUNITY
THAT DRAWS PEOPLE TO CHRIST, AND HELPS 
THEM GROW TO BE EFFECTIVE SERVANTS OF 
THE LORD.”

PASTOR MYRON FRI ESEN  –  204 - 871- 4796
P ASTOR MATT B EUTLER  –  204 - 996- 7724

OFF I C E HOURS :  MONDAY  & TUES DAY 9 :30  –  12 :30
C ONTAC T:  204 - 685- 2092  /  W ES TEND@MTS .NET

B ULLETI N E- MAI L  –        BULLETI N2GO@GMAI L.C OM
                                     TEXT –  204 - 870- 2803

January 28, 2018

Welcome and Announcements      

Praise & Worship – Country Praise

Offering – Local

Offertory – Country Praise

Sharing & Prayer

Message -   Pastor Myron   

      “Fight Night in Antioch”  

Closing Song

Benediction

“They who wait for the Lord shall renew their strength; they shall 
mount up with wings like eagles; they shall run and not be weary; they 
shall walk and not faint                 Isaiah 40:31

ITEMS OF PRAISE AND PRAYER:

Missionary of the Month- Healing Hearts 

Weekly Prayer families-Elmer Loewen ,George & Cheryl 
Loewen ,Helen Loewen

mailto:westend@mts.net
tel:204%20685%202999


Pray for those who are facing health challenges and grief 
and their families

Pray for unity within our families

Pray for the kindergarten Sunday school class nd their 
teacher Dean Toews

THIS WEEK 

Council Meeting Minutes available in the foyer

Manitoba Missionfest 2018 @ Church of the Rock in 
Winnipeg, Feb.2-4. See the posters on the bulletin board for 
more information. There is something for everyone. 

Women of Integrity will be presenting a speaking event with
Sheila Walsh. Feb. 3, 2018 in Winnipeg. See poster for more 
details.

Next Sunday- February 4th we are planning a special service 
where we will receive some people into membership and also
have a child dedication. If you are interested in membership 
or child dedication, please contact Pastor Myron or Pastor 
Matt

Baby shower here at the church for Weston Friesen, son of 
Wayne and Sandra, on Monday, February 5, at 7:30 p.m. All 
ladies are welcome!

55+ potluck Luncheon, Feb.6 @ 11 a.m. at the Sommerfeld 
Church

Pancake Breakfast Feb.8,8-9 a.m. at the MacGregor High 
School Gym. Admission by donation. See poster for more 
details. 

Ladies Bible Study – We are starting a new study on Friday 
mornings. ALL ladies are welcome to join. Talk to Roxie for 
more information.

Youth – Friday @ 7:30 p.m. at the church 

Young Adult – please speak to Pastor Matt for more 
information
    
NOTE: The time has come, once again, to elect two deacon 
couples.  Pete and Verna Doerksen have completed two 4 
year terms and are NOT eligible to be re-elected at this time. 
They are required to take a two year break.  Bernie and Edna 
Toews have completed one 4 year term and are eligible to be 
re-elected.  Members will be given the opportunity to 
nominate two couples for the Ministerial during the morning 
service on February 11th.  Then, based on those 
nominations, we will vote in two couples on Sunday, March 
4th. Please use the coming days to prayerfully consider who 
the Lord would have you nominate.



      








